
Important Announcement: Service Closure 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We regret to inform you that as of [Closure Date], we will be closing our web hosting services. 

This decision comes after careful consideration of our company's direction and market 

conditions. 

Your support has been invaluable to us, and we want to ensure a smooth transition for you. All 

current hosting services will remain active until the closure date, and we recommend 

downloading all your files and data before this time. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our support team at 

[Support Email]. 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We appreciate the trust you placed in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Contact Information] 


